
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 January 2025 
 

Ir Dr The Hon LO Wai Kwok 

Chairman 

Hong Kong Green Strategy Alliance 

 

 

Dear Ir Dr The Hon LO, 

 

 

Professional Green Building Council International Conference 2025 

Letter of Gratitude 

On behalf of the Professional Green Building Council (PGBC), we wish to extend our heartfelt gratitude to 

your great support as the Supporting Organisations at the Professional Green Building Council International 

Conference 2025, held on 15 January 2025.  

With over 1,300 participants joined physically and virtually, the Conference served as an effective platform 

for exchanging ideas and insights. We believe that through these discussions, we can foster an environmentally 

friendly future of Hong Kong by promoting the adoption of beyond zero carbon design. 

 

We are deeply grateful for your support for the Professional Green Building Council International Conference 

2025. Your contribution immensely significant to us, and we eagerly look forward to future opportunities to 

reconnect. 

 

Event photos can be downloaded in the following link: 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ucCs1iEwmP2sKFql1Mr5rBiCzh8TJ3dZ?usp=sharing 

 

Conference proceedings can be downloaded in the following link:  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/15oK7MQnnCKT8eCSeAVCTA-Q3mUu2HTBy?usp=drive_link 

 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Ar Dr Tony IP Chung-man, MH 

Organising Committee Chairman  

Professional Green Building Council International Conference 2025 
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